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Feb. 5
th

, 2011 

 

Good Evening, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Feb. 5
th

   
–
 Feb.9

th
. 

 

Lorne Middle School has a new website and we encourage you to visit your community school website and share 

your feedback by clicking on the “Contact” button. Your ideas, suggestions and comments are appreciated. 

 

Grade 8 students wishing to attend the HVHS, STM, or SJHS Open Houses will be able to attend via school bus, 

which will depart on Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday evening at approx.. 6:15 p.m. Please note that only Grade 8 

students are eligible to attend and each respective Open House runs from 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. Student will arrive back 

at Lorne at approx.. 8:45 p.m. This event is a coordinated effort between HWSF, SJBKE and LMS. The snow date 

for the Open Houses is on Thursday, Feb. 9
th

.  

 

Students who follow Lorne Middle School @LorneMS on twitter and mention Lorne while “tweeting” their favorite 

thing about Lorne Middle School will automatically have their name entered for a $100 draw to Coles McAllister 

Place on Thursday, Feb. 23
rd

.  

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408. 

 

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the February edition of the Lorne 

Newsletter, the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @ LorneMS. If you have any questions or 

concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 
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